
 

June 25, 2018 

FROM: Your SATRO° Planning Committee 

Dear Colleagues: 

Please mark your calendar to join us at the 21st annual meeting of the Southern Association of Therapeutic Radiation 
Oncology (SATRO®), which will be held April 11-12, 2019, at the Holiday Inn Orlando-Disney Springs®, in Lake Buena 
Vista, Florida, adjacent to Downtown Disney. 

Over the past 20 years our not-for-profit organization (tax I.D. 56-2133609) has become the largest membership group 
for southern radiation oncology professionals, attracting over 2,000 attendees from 45 states, the District of Columbia, 
Canada and Puerto Rico.  Our subject matter attracts physicians, therapists, physicists, administrators and others, from 
hospital, academic and freestanding cancer center settings, with meeting turnout averaging 150. 

Exhibit space is generally assigned quickly, so we wanted to give you sufficient time to plan for attendance and to file 
your exhibit application. For our 21st annual conference we are offering an ‘early bird’ discount to those vendors who submit 
paid applications by December 31, 2018. 

Due to some of the constraints regarding marketing to medical practices or to physicians, our conference offers 
pharmaceutical and medical equipment manufacturers a cost-effective means of gaining similar visibility among 
targeted end users. If attendance is not possible, you may wish to consider providing or sponsoring one of the scheduled 
food and beverage events, helping to defray other conference costs, e.g. flash drives, or providing giveaways such as T-
shirts or tote bags (see Sponsors tab). 

To access program specifics about speakers, the conference schedule, lodging and registration, please review our 
various website tabs at www.satro.org. For related questions, please submit your queries to Tim Kelly, 
timothy.kelly@duke.edu, or Raleigh Green, GreenRW@msha.com. 

To register, please submit the form found at our website, with payment by mail to: SATRO°, P.O. Box 2496, Matthews, NC 
28106, or by e-mail to: mysatro@aol.com 

For other questions, call us toll free at 877-559-4548. 

Please feel free to pass this information along to your interested colleagues. 

We look forward to seeing you at our conference! 
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P.O. Box 2496, Matthews, NC 28106 
Phone: 877-559-4548 • email: mysatro@aol.com 

http://www.satro.org/
mailto:timothy.kelly@duke.edu
mailto:mysatro@aol.com
mailto:email:%202016satro@gmail.com

